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Many people have lost family members or friends because of death, but more people 

have lost others from the cause of suicide. I believe and MANY others believe that 

there should be a change to this act. So many people have survived depression due 

to the suicide hotline. But that’s not the only reason, it is because of awareness of 

this awful situation that a lot of people are put through and/or going through. I agree 

with Katie Morris because if we make October 9th a youth suicide awareness day, 

then many lives will be saved. At this moment where I am writing this, there have 

been approximately 219,551 complete suicides in the world. This concludes my say 

on the subject of “Youth Suicide Awareness on October 9th” 


